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4* December 2020
The Final Countdown!

Dear Parents/Carers,
| hope this letter finds you well.

School life is busy as ever, with the run up to Christmas, 2 weeks to go! The classrooms are looking very festive,
and the children are very excited! If you haven't already, please check out the little message on the website to
you all from the staff and their families. The Christmas performance is on its way too, we will let you know once
this has made it to the website.

Thank you:

A HUGE thank you to all of those who have donated to the Martin House Hospice appeal, my office now
resembles Boots, and | am humbled by your generosity. | know a couple of the children have told me that they
have used their own money to choose and buy things, which is so, so special. Martin House are picking up the
goods on the 15" December, so the last day for donations will be the 14,

We also wish to thank all those who have bought their buddy class a reading book, the children will really benefit
from having full libraries. When | have spoken to the children over the past few weeks, they have all been keen
to tell me how much they love reading, so this will be a real treat.

Website:
Our website has been updated! Please have a look at the Year Group pages for a sneaky peak of what we have all
been doing! Star of the Week and Family Fortune (attendance) news is also there, so please check it out!
A few reminders:
e Asthe weather has started to turn, please ensure your child is dressed appropriately. They need to stay

warm and dry whilst outside, so please plan appropriately.

e Please be aware of the safety of our school family, and avoid parking on Dockroyd Lane. With the
introduction of the one way system, this now has an amount of footfall, so please do not park here.

e  Christmas dinner and Jumper Day are on the 15" December, no donations are required for jumpers, as
we have the two campaigns running at the moment.

Thank you for all your kindness and support, it means the world to us!

Best wishes

Beki Vargassoff
Headteacher
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